
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Be Spotastic!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Children in Need Day Friday November 17th 2023 
 
We have 4 ways pupils can support Children in Need this year and raise money. Fundraising for the 
danceathon and sponsored silence can be donated electronically on our school Parentpay website 
directly to BBC Children in Need.  Pupils can bring cash to buy a biscuit, and/or a wristband, and/or 
wear non-uniform. 
 

Children will today be bringing home a slip to tell friends and family how to sponsor them 
in a ‘danceathon’ or sponsored silence.  If you would like to sponsor for either of these 
events, sponsorship money can be paid electronically using the BBC Children in Need link 
which will record the total amount Lydgate Junior School pupils have raised through 
sponsorship. 

 
1. Buy a Pudsey biscuit for 50p, kindly made by our kitchen provider staff - Taylor Shaw 
2. Wear non-uniform for a suggested donation of £1 per child. The children can wear fancy dress, 

their own favourite clothes or something spotty! 
3. Buy a Children in Need wrist band, made from recyclable materials for £1 during the week 13-17 

November. 
4. Take part in a sponsored event, danceathon or sponsored silence. – Payment electronically 

(linked to Lydgate Junior School) directly to BBC Children in Need.    
 
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
 
The RRS Planning Team 
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